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Subject: Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers meeting, Warsaw, Poland, 2 July 2013 

Global Regulators-Industry Dialogue, Warsaw, Poland, 3-4 July 2013 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to inform you that we received very positive feedback from participants in the meeting of 
Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers organized in Warsaw, Poland, on 2 July 2013 as part of the pre-
event programme of the Global Symposium for Regulators. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution to the success of this meeting 
through your active participation and meaningful comments during the discussions. 

The meeting, which attracted this year more than 30 participants representing 19 private sector entities, 
including 12 ITU-D Sector Members, demonstrated that an open dialogue among the representatives of the 
private sector in charge of regulatory matters can make a difference and provide valuable input to the work 
of the BDT. 

The Chairman’s report of the meeting can be found on the CRO website at http://www.itu.int/en/ITU-
D/Partners/Pages/Events/2013/CRO13.aspx. 

Thank you once again for your involvement and I look forward to your continued participation. 

Yours faithfully, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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